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Welcome Back to the new school year! 
 
We hope everyone had a  
relaxing, fun summer and  
enjoyed our Reading  
Challenge! It is lovely to see 
everyone again and we look 
forward to a successful year! 

The funeral of Queen Elizabeth II 
 

It has been announced that the Queen’s funeral will be on 
Monday 19th September. The DfE have announced that, as 
this has now been made a Bank holiday, schools will close for 
the day. 

 

As our pre-school is part of our school, this will also close 
for the day out of respect for Her Majesty the Queen. 

 

We will then welcome the new King, King Charles III, in a celebratory  

assembly on Wednesday 21st September. 

Dates for your Diary 

 
Monday 19th September — Bank Holiday for the funeral of Queen Elizabeth II  

Friday 23rd September —Late Late Summer Fete (colour dress down day)  

Monday 26th—Thursday 28th September—Year 6 Bikeability Groups 1 & 2 

Monday 3rd October — Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Tuesday 4th October — Individual & Family School Photographs 

Monday 3rd  – Friday 14h October — Foxes Class swimming every day 

Wednesday 12th October —Theatre Production of The Jungle Book 

Tuesday 18th October — House Cross Country Competition       

Wednesday 19th  October —Teacher Training Day 

Half Term— Thursday 20th October — Friday 28th October 

Children return on Monday 31st October  

 

Uniform 

Thank you for all the effort 
you have put into making sure 
your child is wearing the  
correct school uniform and PE 
kit. We are really impressed 
with how smart the children 
are looking.  

Can we help? 
 

If you find yourself 
struggling or in difficult 
circumstances, for any 
reason, then please call 
or drop into the school      
office and ask to speak 
to Mrs Tucker.  

We are a referrer for 
the Swindon Food       
Co-operative (the Food 
Bank) and also have     
access to other forms of 
help and support that we 
can offer.  


